
email. stanhopebarrington@durhamlearning.net  
website. stanhopebarrington@durham.sch.uk 
 

  
      SSttaannhhooppee  BBaarrrriinnggttoonn  CC  ooff  EE   
        PPrriimmaarryy  SScchhooooll 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher Mr S Myers 
 

School Number 840 3087 

 
 

17 December 2019 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Kingswood Residential Educational Visit – September 2020 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have now provisionally booked our annual residential trip to 
Dukeshousewood (Kingswood) in Hexham. We will be departing at 3pm on Sunday 20th 
September 2020 and returning just after lunchtime on Wednesday 23rd September 2019. 
 
We have held this educational visit now for a number of years and plan it for the beginning of the 
academic year so that our Year 5&6 children can develop team working skills, resilience and 
determination – all of which helps them in their final primary years. They will take part in a range of 
exciting outdoor activities including: zip wire, balance beam, Jacob’s ladder and the 3G swing! 
 
The cost of the trip next year will be £146.00 per child. We do run a savings scheme which starts 
in January 2020 and you can pay into it as much or as little as you like, as often as you like up to 
the date of the final payment. If you wish to take part in the savings scheme you will be issued with 
a savings book which will record all of your payments. 
 
The key payment dates are as follows: 
 

Payment Amount Deadline 

1st Deposit £50 Friday 28th February 2020 

2nd Deposit £50 Friday 22nd May 2020 

Final payment £46 Friday 10th July 2020 

 
You can of course, pay the full amount before the date of the first deposit if you wish and you can 
pay off any balance at any time. Please note that deposits are non-refundable if you withdraw your 
child from the trip after 28th February 2019. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the residential educational visit, please complete and 
return the slip below in order to reserve your child a place. We must confirm booking numbers 
before the Christmas holidays so please make sure you return this form to the school office before 
Monday 16th December 2019. No money is required at this time, this is just to reserve a place for 
your child. 
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A parent briefing meeting will be held as soon as we return to school in September 2020 where 
you will be given detailed information regarding the trip including: a packing list, arrangements for 
medication and emergency arrangements. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Reservation of place on Kingswood residential educational visit – September 2020 
 
I confirm that my child: ………………………………………(name of child) will be attending the 
residential educational visit to Kingswood on Sunday 20th to Wednesday 23rd September 2020. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….(parent/carer) 


